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Department of the Taoiseach TSCH/3: Central registry records

S.16272 F.
3rd February, 1965.

Dear Prime Minister,

At our meeting in Belfast on the 1lAth January,
we agreed to explore all possibilities of practical
co-operation in matters of common interest and I
promised to send you a list of such matters for
your consideration. I now enclose such a list,
and I hope that, during your visit to Dublin, we
shall be able to set in motion procedures for the
Joint examination of these possibilities by Ministers
and by officials.

I look forward to meeting you and Mrs. 0'Nelll
on the date we have agreed.

Yours sincerely,
BEAN F. LEMASS

Captain The Rt. Hon. Terence M. 0'Neill, M.P.,
Prime Minister,

Stormont Castle,

BELFAST.
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